Ron Lambert

From: John Titus

Sent: Sunday, May 07, 2006 5:13 PM
To: Brian Brennan

Cc: Ron Lambert

Subject: Your Advertisers

[ wanted to take the time to share an experience I just had with one of your adverisers,
Lambert Enterprises (led lights). I ordered a set of tail lights for my 33 Chev the first time I
saw them in Street Rodder (6-7 years ago), I was pleased with my investment. About a year
ago a fellow street rodder had them in his car & explained that I may have not grounded
mine properly. It was about 2 weeks ago I finally got around to taking them a part & called
Lambert Enterprises to ensure [ was doing everything right. Ron Lambert got on the phone
& asked me to send them to him so he could have a closer look. He had them back to me in
just over a week from the time I sent them & with no invoice! They are working better then
ever, I would highly recomend Lambert Enterprises & their products. Even if a customer
screws them up after 6-7 years to repair them at no charge, is truly standing behind their
product & customers. Thank You Lambert Enterprises, from a very happy customer.

John Titus Surrey, B.C. Canada



